
We want to hear from you.
Manitoba–Minnesota Transmission Project

Border Crossing Modification 

Manitoba Hydro is proposing to construct a 500-kilovolt transmission line from Winnipeg  
to Minnesota to sell surplus power and enhance the reliability of supply in Manitoba in times 
of drought or emergency. 

Manitoba Hydro has had ongoing discussions with Minnesota Power regarding concerns  
with the Piney / Pinecreek Border Airport located on the international border south of Piney, 
Manitoba. Due to these concerns, both Manitoba Hydro and Minnesota Power have determined 
that a border crossing located southeast of Piney would address the concerns raised. 

Due to this border crossing modification, alternative segments have been developed to connect 
to the Great Northern Transmission Line.

To better understand local interests and concerns, we want to hear from you. We will be holding  
a drop-in open house at the Piney Community Centre on November 12 from 4 to 8:00 p.m.  
The feedback collected will help determine a preferred route for the project, which we will 
share with the public in early 2015.

Drop-in Open House
Piney Community  
Centre
November 12, 2014
4 to 8:00 p.m. 
All are welcome to attend.  
Refreshments will be served. 
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Contact us
If you would like more 
information, or are unable  
to attend an open house, 
please visit our webpage at 
www.hydro.mb.ca/mmtp.

You can also provide feedback 
or get additional information 
on the Manitoba-Minnesota 
Transmission Project by calling 
our toll-free information line 
at 1-877-343-1631 or email 
ing us at mmtp@hydro.mb.ca
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Refined Alternative  
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